
Bigfoot is coming...
Cedarburg Bigfoot Hunt: September 24 – October 24

For all ages!

4. Claim Your Prize: After finding all the Bigfoots, return your completed log
to the library at the children’s desk or adult services desk to receive a small
prize and to be entered into our Bigfoot-Themed Prize Basket giveaway.

5. Grand Prize Drawing: The winner of the Bigfoot Prize Basket will be
announced on October 24 during the Cedarburg Reads event at the library.
We hope to see you there!

1. Color Your Bigfoot: Start by
coloring your Bigfoot located in the
Tinker Lab or MakerSpace. Once
finished hand it in to a librarian at
either the Children’s Desk or the Adult
Services Desk by September 17.

2. Pick Up Your Sighting Log: On
September 24 visit the library to pick
up your official Bigfoot Sighting Log.

3. Begin the Hunt: From September
24 to October 24, embark on a
Bigfoot Hunt around Cedarburg!
Completed Bigfoot coloring sheets
will be posted in the windows of local
businesses. See how many you can
find!


